Marchese, Deborah

From:

Erickson, Paul

Sent:

Tuesday, October 11, 2016 9:39 AM

To:

Scott, Jimmy; Marchese, Deborah; Kirkland, Alan; McArdle, Heath

Subject:

Turnpike N Hancock Rd.

Good Morning Allen

Just finished meeting with Turnpike I was asked about tie in from 4lane to two lane In Danny's contact could you provide a copy so I can have it for Thursday's meeting

Thank you, Paul Erickson

Lake County Public Works Construction Inspector I Cell: (352) 516-9690

Marchese, Deborah

From:

Erickson, Paul

Sent:

Wednesday, October 05, 2016 9:45 AM

To:

'Jeffrey Begovich'; Scott, Jimmy; Marchese, Deborah; McArdle, Heath

Subject:

N Hancock Rd prodirt services

Good Morning Jeff could you see why the County cannot be put the Email list for test reports for the N Hancock Rd. project I have not received one set of test reports from Danny or your office. Pro Dirt Services will be installing pipe as soon they get 100% plans. If 50 foot plus fills we would not want to miss any testing.

Thank you,

Paul Erickson

Lake County Public Works Construction Inspector I Post Office Box 7800 323 N. Sinclair Ave. Tavares, FL 32778

Mobile (352) 516-9690 Office (352) 253-6021

Marchese, Deborah

From:

Scott, Jimmy

Sent:

Wednesday, October 05, 2016 2:39 PM

To:

'Joanne Taylor'

Cc:

Marchese, Deborah

Subject:

RE: N. Hancock Road

Joanne,

I spoke with Danny earlier, could you please scan and send me copies of the density reports for our file. I will need all that you have now and all that you will be getting throughout the construction process.

Thanks.

Terry Scott Lake County Construction Inspection Supervisor 323 N. Sinclair Av. Tavares FL. 32778 Office 352-253-9024 Cell 352-516-4368

From: Joanne Taylor [mailto:taylorjoanneb@earthlink.net]

Sent: Wednesday, October 5, 2016 11:25 AM

To: Schneider, Fred < FSchneider@lakecountyfl.gov >; peterstrimenos@aol.com

Cc: professionaldirt@earthlink.net; Koontz, Lori < LKoontz@lakecountyfl.gov >; Scott, Jimmy < JScott@lakecountyfl.gov >

Subject: Re: N. Hancock Road

We have copies of all testing done by Tierra in our office, and Jim Logue has originals in his file on the job. Thank you, Joanne

-----Original Message-----From: "Schneider, Fred" Sent: Oct 5, 2016 9:51 AM To: "peterstrimenos@aol.com"

Cc: "professionaldirt@earthlink.net", "Koontz, Lori", "Scott, Jimmy"

Subject: N. Hancock Road

Peter; We need to make sure that the Compaction being done on N. Hancock Rd. is meeting specifications. Please have submitted All test results to Terry Scott, LCPW inspector. Terry will follow up with Danny to make sure that this is being completed.

Thank you,

Fred

Fred Schneider, P.E., County Engineer Lake County Public Works Dept. / Engineering Division P.O. Box 7800 / 350 N. Sinclair Ave.

Tavares, FL 32778

PROFESSIONAL DIRT SERVICE, INC

10 W Lakeview Ave

Eustis, FL 32726

Phone: 352-589-7000

professionaldirt@earthlink.net